
February 25, 2022

ATTN KRISTIAN MULLAN
CITY OF PUYALLUP
808 14TH ST SW
PUYALLUP WA  98371
NCOMSTOCK@PUYALLUPWA.GOV

Record ID:  SR0270376

Dear Kristian Mullan:

The Tacoma-Pierce County Health Department's Environmental Health Program received the above 
mentioned checklist on February 10, 2022 and has reviewed your proposal. 

There are no comments at this time to the proposal as presented.

Thank you for the opportunity to respond.

Sincerely,

Erica Welborn
Environmental Health Specialist II
Environmental Health Division

Tacoma-Pierce County Health Department
3629 South D Street, Tacoma WA 98418

(253) 649-1400
www.tpchd.org
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